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May 11, 2023 
 

 
 Tomorrow, our back field is being used by elementary schools for their rugby tournament.  Our 

students are welcome to watch and cheer.  They will have a food truck which serving hotdogs, 
hamburgers, jumbo freezies etc.  Our students are welcome to stand in the gigantic line up over the 
lunch hour to order but it will be a giant line and this will take your whole lunch hour most likely.   

 The gathering space is open at lunch today for grade 8s. 
 Today’s hot lunch is sushi.  Please leave your plastic bins outside your class doors for pick up after 

the food is distributed.  
 Dance/drama club meets today at lunch in the dance/drama room. 
 Girls field hockey team have their final matches of the season after school today at UVic. Good luck 

and well done so far this season! 
 The first track meet of the season is after school today. All athletes who are competing, please come 

to a meeting in Mr. Owen’s room when you have been dismissed from your classrooms after the 
eating period of lunch. We will be discussing the event’s schedule, uniforms and our Grizzlies area in 
the stands.  

 There will be a 100m individual and relay session at lunch on Friday. All athletes need to be there if 
they are planning on competing in the second UVic track meet next Tuesday. Please make sure you 
are prepared with proper running shoes and shorts or track pants. 

 There is an important meeting for SOGI club members at lunch today in the library. Please attend if 
you can. 

 


